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Rest of World is excited to announce a new opportunity for reporters native to
regions outside the West who want to produce a deeply reported body of work on
how tech impacts labor and workers around the world.

We are looking for four reporting fellows to join us for a full year and produce a
series of articles on tech’s relationship with labor, and the tech industry’s influence
on both the nature of work and the state of workers. The fellowship is designed to
engage reporters native to the regions we cover who have a basic understanding of
those regions’ tech and business landscape. The reporting fellows will become part
of our regular reporting team on the ground, helping shape our storytelling by
contributing original ideas for stories, and working alongside our reporters and
editors based around the world.

Fellows will start in May 2023. We’re looking for journalists who come from, and
are based in, four regions and the following countries: Southeast Asia (Indonesia,
Thailand, Philippines, or Vietnam), South Asia (Pakistan or Bangladesh), Sub-
Saharan Africa (South Africa, Kenya, or Uganda) and Latin America (Colombia,
Brazil, or Chile). All four reporting fellows will work with Rest of World’s regional
editors from the corresponding regions. All applicants must be eligible to work in
the countries they reside in.
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